
	
 

May 7, 2018 

By Electronic Filing (IBFS)� 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Subject:    Terra Bella Technologies Inc., Call Sign E130027 (Half Moon Bay, CA). 
  Surrender of Authorization  
 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

Terra Bella Technologies Inc. (a wholly owned subsidiary of Planet Labs Inc.) hereby 
surrenders the above-referenced earth station authorization. The earth station facility has been 
decommissioned, and the authorization is no longer necessary.  For technical questions 
regarding this letter, please contact Craig Scheffler, Spectrum Manager for Planet Labs, 
craig@planet.com, (720)-238-5634. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Richard B. Leshner 
Vice President, Regulatory and 
Government Affairs 
Planet Labs Inc. 
rich@planet.com 


